
	

	

 

Dear Fellow Film Students, 
COUCH SURFING THE BERLINALE goes ROUND 10! 

Last year was again a great success; we had guests from film schools in over 25 different countries! 

This year Berlin will host its 70th Berlinale from February 20th to March 01st 2020. 
The International Film Festival is one of the greatest celebrations of film every year.  

We, students from the ‘German Film and TV Academy Berlin’ (www.dffb.de), located at the heart of the 
festival, come from all over the world. We are filmmakers from countries like France, Spain, Russia, 
Poland, Hungary, Ukraine, Georgia, Israel, Denmark and many more. 

To celebrate and extend that side of our school we would like to invite you, film students from 
wherever you are, to come and join us at the Festival. 

We have 25 student accreditations and 25 couches to give away! 
 

To build an active cooperation, we will arrange couch surfing accommodation in Berlin with the help 
of our student body, so that you actually get to meet fellow young filmmakers and stay with them 
during the festival. Unfortunately we cannot pay your travel expense but you will have a free place to 
stay for 6 nights and a free accreditation.  

To apply you have to: 

• Be a student at a film school 

• Write us your aim, why you would like to come and what you hope to find during your 
stay. 

• Be in Berlin from Thursday the 20th in the afternoon to Wednesday the 26th of February 
2020 

• Don’t have already an accreditation for the Berlinale – otherwise the Berlinale is not 
accepting you through couchsurfing program  

If you are interested just write us an email to:	

couchsurfing@dffb.de 

Application deadline: January 5th 2020 

We will get in touch by the 15th January 2020, please consider the amount of work and the time it 
takes us to answer. 

We hope to hear from you soon!  We are looking forward to meeting you in Berlin! 

Best regards, 

Sara Fazilat and Roxana Richters, on behalf of the student body	


